
SJS Sports Day 2019

Thank you to all who attended our annual Sports Day. The weather was kind and the whole event was a huge success. Congratulations to all 
children for taking part and well done to the winners of each race. A special thank you goes to the PTA for arranging the refreshments and to 
the toddlers, mums and dads for joining in their very own race. Saltersgate Junior School have some gifted sporting children and we are proud 
to hold such a fantastic event! 




